Alled-General Nuclear Services

June 25, 1979 3 s
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 11 -
101 Marietta Street, N.W. -
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
Attention: Mr. J. T. Sutherland
Reference: RII:GPC 1
50-332/79-1 ‘
Gentlemen:
In response to your letter of June 20, 1979, nlease be
advised that information contained in I.E. Inspection Report
No. 50-332/79-1 is not deemed proprietary.
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PRost Office Box 347 Bomwell, South Comlina 29812 (803)250-171



